
 
 
 
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Contact the PTA 
Email: 

sagehillspta@gmail.com  

Blog: 

sagehills.blogspot.com  

Facebook: Sage Hills 

Elementary PTA 

September 
2015  

Updates 
Fun Run is Next Week! 

Come to our 2nd Sage Hills PTA Fun Run from 8-10 on Saturday 
September 12th!  Bikes, scooters, and strollers are welcome on the 
1-mile route, which starts at the school.   Come hungry- we’ll also 
have a pancake breakfast!  Price for the breakfast is $4 for adults 
and $2 for children.  Please walk or carpool to the school if you can 
as parking will be limited. 
 

About Those Boxtops 
Thank you for sending in your boxtops! 
Every month we will send home a 
collection sheet to your family.  Please 
include the names and grades of ALL 
your students on the sheet.  We’ll hold 
monthly drawings for Boxtop Spirit 
Sticks and we want everyone in your 
family to receive the prize!  If you have 
additional boxtops please place them in 
a baggie or envelope and staple it to the 
collection sheet.  We’ll add your 
students’ names to the drawings for 
every additional 10 boxtops submitted. 

PTA Meeting  
Our next meeting is September 21nd at 
12:30 in the school library.  All parents 
and teachers are welcome! 

When we work together,  

Happens! 

Sage Hills PTA 

Don’t Miss What’s Happening at 
Sage Hills! 

If you would like to receive emails about 
PTA events happening at the school 
(such as Hogwarts and School Spirit 
Week), please send us an email and let 
us know you want to be added to our list.  
You can receive text alerts by sending a 
text to 81010 with @4c2c7d as the 
message, or email the following 
address:  4c2c7d@mail.remind.com.  
You will receive 1-2 texts a month on 
average.  Finally, join our Facebook page 
and check out our blog! 

Emergency Kit Orders Ending Soon 
We would love for every student at our school to have a small 
emergency kit in the classroom!  Because the PTA can get great 
prices by buying in bulk, and we’d like to spare parents the hassle 
of running to different stores for supplies, we are selling 
emergency kits for $3.50 (including an emergency blanket, light 
stick, juice, snacks, hard candy, and an emergency contacts sheet).  
If you would like to purchase a kit for your child, use the link on 
the school’s website or our Facebook page to print an order form 
and emergency contact sheet, and return to the office or with your 
child.  Order forms are due by Friday, September 4th!  The kits will 
be brought directly to your child’s teacher the week of September 
14th and returned at the end of the year if they are not needed. 
 

School Safety Week 
School Safety Week is September 8-11th.  The school wants it to be 
an awesome and fun week for the kids, and we need you to help!  
Students will be dressing up each day to help them remember the 
safety principles.  We are in need of parent volunteers to come at 
9am each day for an hour to give tickets to children who are 
dressed up.  We are also looking for a few parents from 3:30-4pm 
each afternoon to help teachers hang posters and decorations.  Go 
to Facebook or our blog to sign up! 
 

Book Fair 
The book fair will take place in the library from September 21st-
25th, and Mrs. Allen is in need of volunteers to help throughout the 
week.  Time slots are listed on the blog and on Facebook.  Please 
email Mrs. Allen at callen@alpinedistrict.org to volunteer.   
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